	Meeting Minutes 
	



	Date
	January 15, 2010
	Time
	2:00 – 3:30

	Facilitator
	Steve Atkins and Marty Ambrose
	Scribe
	Marty Ambrose

	Subject
	Status Report Meeting

	Attendees
	Student Assessment Committee Members


	Key Points Discussed

	No.
	Topic
	Highlights

	1
	Dr. Atkins reviewed the new SAC membership and meeting process.
	· Everyone received a copy of the new SAC membership
· The meeting process will be as follows:

SAC will meet the third Friday of every month from 2:00pm – 3:30pm in the TLC on the Lee Campus; the first 45 minutes will be the entire group, and the second 45 minutes will be subcommittee breakout sessions

	2
	Marty gave an Assessment Update
	· The Institutional Portfolio will continue with Written Communication and Critical Thinking in Spring, 2010; the scoring teams will meet for norming sessions at the end of January and the actual scoring the first part of February.  The list of members was reviewed, each team with a designated leader.
· Each department will be working on an Assessment Plan that will connect with the Unit Plans.

Action Item:  The Chairs need to know the process for how they will give input in the Unit Plans.

Action Item:  SAC members agreed that the TLC should have workshops in written communication and critical thinking to parallel the Institutional Portfolio assignments.



	3
	Ruth Steihl’s Workshop for Mapping General Education was discussed; it will occur in March, 2010.
	· Action Item:  The Chairs would like to know the dates of the Ruth Steihl Workshop.

	4
	The new Assessment Website was discussed.
	· Marty met with Dr. Thomas and Mark Savage;  it was agreed that the Assessment Website will redesigned and connect to the Teaching and Learning Center link.

	5
	During March a small group of faculty will review the general education rubrics for TIM and GSR.
	· This group may become the scoring teams for the summer pilot in TIM and GSR.  Marty will send a memo to the Chairs, so they can solicit an interested faculty in their February department meetings.

	6
	The SAC Committee broke into subcommittees at this point.

	7
	The General Education Subcommittee discussed the Institutional Portfolio and asked about the oral communication assessment process.
	· Professor Walters will be meeting with the speech faculty to finalize the oral communication rubric.
Action Item:  Marty will send out a matrix to the chairs/associate deans to decide which courses will assess oral or written communication (or both).

	8
	The process of Departmental Assessment Plans was further discussed.
	· Chairs will meet with their departments and Marty to finalize their Assessment Plans for 2010 – 2011.

	
	Meeting Adjourned.
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